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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

As a resident in the area, I fully support the bid for the following reasons:

1. There a need for a good connecting road between Inchgarth Road and North Deeside Road and infact, I would go further and recommend another link up onto

Craigton Road from North Deeside Road.

2. The area is of no great merit for anything other than development.

3. The area needs amother care Home and housing suitable for the elderly and would be of interest to us.

4. The unused area of ground would be access ble for recreational use.

5. The existing roads, Station Road, Pitfodels and Westerton Road are just not fit for purpose and would best stopped up once the new road has been built.

6. The development of the site would improve access to the disused Deeside Railway Line.

7. The proposed development does not conflict with other developments within the area.

8. The development would not put any excessive strain on the existing road network

9. Development here would be preferable to other sites which have a higher profile in the publics eyes.
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